
MARYLAND LOTTERY WITH ANOTHER OUTSTANDING YEAR! 

Congratulations once again to each and every one of you for another outstanding year. FY2023 saw new highs for 
sales, prizes to players and retailer commissions. 

RAB (Regional Advisory Board) meetings are back! We at the Maryland Lottery are super excited to meet you 
out in your areas. Retailers will have the option to attend one of 10 Regional Retailer Advisory Board meetings 
coming to a location near you in October. We’ll offer two (2) separate sessions at each location. These meetings 
begin promptly so be ON TIME to get your raffle ticket for the promo scratch-off book drawing which takes place at 
the END of the session. You must be present to win. 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: THIS MEETING IS MANDATORY FOR ALL XCAP RETAILERS IN ORDER TO 
MAINTAIN YOUR XCAP STATUS. 

Here’s our current schedule. Visit www.mdlottery.com/retailercorner for additional information. 

PLEASE NOTE: All sessions start at 10 a.m. and 1 p.m.  Sessions in Baltimore on Wednesday, October 18 start 
at 1 p.m. and 4 p.m. 

• Wednesday, October 4 – Aberdeen (Hilton Garden Inn, 1050 Beards Hill Road, Aberdeen, 21001)
• Thursday, October 5 – Frederick (Residence Inn Marriott, 5230 Westview Drive, Frederick 21703)
• Wednesday, October 11 – Waldorf (Hilton Garden Inn, 10385 O'Donnell Place, Waldorf, 20603)
• Tuesday, October 17 – College Park (Holiday Inn, 10000 Baltimore Avenue, College Park, 20740)
• Wednesday, October 18 – Baltimore (Lottery Headquarters Studio on the 3rd floor at Montgomery Park 
Business Center, 1800 Washington Boulevard, 21230)

Confirm your attendance through one of the following options: 

• Click HERE to complete the Google Sign Up Form and submit electronically.
• Send an email to DLadvisoryboard_mlgca@maryland.gov. Please provide your Retailer Name, Retailer 

Number, Contact Name, Phone Number, Email and the location and session you’d like to attend in 
your email.

• Contact your Lottery District Sales Manager.
• If you are in need of assistance, please contact Jermaine Cain at 410-230-8913.

As you are well aware, Maryland Lottery and Gaming contributes over $1.5 billion annually to support good causes 
throughout the State of Maryland. 

I look forward to thanking you personally for your active participation in that effort when we meet at our 
Regional Advisory Board meeting this fall. Until then, Good Luck and Good Selling. 

Sincerely, 

Solomon Ramsey 
Managing Director, Sales and Marketing 
Maryland Lottery and Gaming Control Agency 
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